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April 12, 2023 

  

Dear High School Students and Warrior Parents/Guardians: 

 

As you may have seen, last evening at the Board of Education Meeting, Mrs. Lyndsey Todaro 

was appointed as the High School Principal, effective immediately.  It is my great pleasure in 

making this public announcement and welcoming Mrs. Todaro into this new role at the High 

School. 

 

Previously as the Assistant Principal of the High School, Mrs. Todaro has made immediate and 

lasting impacts on our school culture, relationships, and instructional leadership.  Our interview 

process was complex and included the participation of volunteers including the parent and 

student stakeholder groups.  It was with unanimous support of everyone involved in this search 

and recruitment process that Mrs. Todaro lead our proud students and staff forward. 

 

Aside from being the most qualified candidate to assume this important role in our school 

community, Mrs. Todaro is immeasurably passionate.  She has proven to be caring and dedicated 

to the staff, our school and district, the Tonawanda community, and most importantly the 

students of Tonawanda High School.  I am proud that she will be leading our High School for 

many years to come. 

 

While many of you have spoken with or met Mrs. Todaro already, I hope others will have the 

opportunity to introduce themselves and connect with her at upcoming events and associated 

school activities. 

 

Soon, we will begin the steps in identifying the next Assistant Principal for the High School.  In 

the meantime, Mr. Marchioli will serve as the interim Assistant Principal.  This will provide 

continuity and support for the entire High School stakeholder groups during this transition. 

 

I wish each of you a great conclusion to the school year and a wonderful start to your partnership 

and relationship with Mrs. Todaro.   

  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Timothy A. Oldenburg, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 


